  

  EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE – 5 JUNE 2006

PART I - DELEGATED

10.  
CONSIDERATION OF   RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE HOUSING AND ENVIRONMENT POLICY PANEL


Summary


  

  To receive the recommendations of the Housing and Environment Policy Panel held on 25 April 2006, in relation of the following items on the agenda for the Executive Committee on 5 June 2006:


Agenda Item 10a – Planning Delivery Grant 2006/07


Agenda Item 10b – Mill End/Maple Cross Computer Training Initiative


Any other recommendations from the Panel will be reported at the meeting.

ENVIRONMENT


Item 10a – Planning Delivery Grant 2006/07


The Executive Committee be asked to agree;



the programme for the Planning Delivery Grant in 2006/07 as set out in the report.


Item 10b – Mill End/Maple Cross Computer Training Initiative


The Executive Committee be asked to agree;



to computer training courses being offered to residents throughout the District with priority being given to:-

(1) wards with highest levels of unemployment or areas with


relatively high scores in the index of Multiple Deprivation,

(2)
residents seeking to work or to return to work, and

(3)
residents with special needs.


Background papers:

Agenda – Housing and Environment Policy Panel 25 April 2006: reports nos. 10 and 11 Minutes HE.PP123 and HE.PP124

Report prepared by:


Peter Kerr – Chief Development Plans and Transportation Officer


Geof Muggeridge – Development Control Officer


Frances Riley, Committee Manager


Appendices -
 Housing and Environment Policy Panel reports – nos 10 and 11
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